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 OVERCOMING TERRORISM: INTERFAITH CHAPEL OF PEACE

“Facing Terrorism: We Shall Overcome” is a moving new video production by Educational Video
Network which has brought tears of both anguish and pride to the eyes of the viewers of this new
educational video release.

Producer, Debbie Henke desired to produce a video tribute to all of those brave Americans who have
fallen in defense of America.  “I want every man, woman, and child in our great country to have the
opportunity to learn about the horrors of terrorism and how we, as a unified nation working together, can
overcome and prevail as the land of liberty and freedom.

In order to accomplish this mission, Educational Video Network will donate up to 20,000 copies of the
video to the “Interfaith Chapel of Peace” project, being conducted under the auspices of The Universal
Ethician Church, a non-denominational interfaith fellowship with a membership of Christians, Jews,
Muslims, Hindus, Buddhists, and people from other faith traditions.

For a tax-deductible donation of $25.00 or more, a copy of the video will be sent to any non-profit
organization of your choice, including any school, college, hospital, charity, fire or police department,
scouting organization, civic club, or any other group dedicated to serving the American people and
visitors to our great land.

A beautiful 10 acre site has already been donated for the construction of the Chapel of Peace, where
peoples of all faiths may gather to pray for an end to terrorism and for a new era of world peace.  The
grounds are blessed with century-old trees, including several of the westernmost long-leaf pine trees in
the world.   In addition, a rare rock-ledge waterfall graces the property.  It is shaded by ancient
magnolias estimated to be up to 500 years old.

The foundation, parking, and utilities are already in place.  It is estimated that an additional $500,000 in
donations will be needed to build the chapel itself, which will be all glass, so that worshippers will feel
that they are a part of the biosphere which sustains all life on our planet. 

The Chapel of Peace project is under the auspices of The Universal Ethician Church.  This chapel of
hope and light will be available for interfaith conferences and for the religious ceremonies of all of the
world’s religious traditions including marriages, at which time it will be called the “Chapel of Love”.

The chapel grounds are adjacent to The Holy Trinity Wilderness Cathedral located on the shores of Lake
Livingston in East Texas.  The Cathedral has been proclaimed as the world’s largest, comprising 716
acres of  native prairies and old-growth forest ecosystems.  Eagles, ospreys, pelicans, herons, egrets, and
dozens of other species of beautiful birds live on the cathedral grounds.

In order to secure a copy of the video for your favorite school, charity, or other non-profit organization,
please send a donation of $25.00 or more to “Chapel of Peace Project”, c/o Educational Video Network,
1401 19th Street, Huntsville, Texas 77340 along with the name and address of the group to which you
are donating the video.

For information about Educational Video Network, please visit www.instructionalgroup.com, and for
information about The Universal Ethician Church, please visit www.salvationnetwork.org.


